
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, MAY 28, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WANT TO DO SOMETHING SPECIAL THIS MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND. AS I HAVE DONE IN 

PAST YEARS, LET ME SHARE SOME IDEAS FOUND IN AN ARTICLE ENTITLED: 

 

Ways to Observe Memorial Day 

Memorial Day reminds us of our duties towards the wounded soldiers and the bereaved families, orphans 

and widows of the dead soldiers. We should honor the dead by adorning their sacred remains with flowers 

and garlands and show our gratitude towards them in the following ways: 

 Adorning the graves of the soldiers with flags or flowers. 

 Visiting cemeteries and memorials.  

 Furling the American Flag at half-mast until noon.  

 Furling the 'POW/MIA Flag'.  

 Keep silence for a minute at 3 p.m., 'National Moment of Remembrance' and listen to Taps being 

played.  

 Take a pledge to aid the disabled veterans, widows, widowers and orphans of the dead and keep it.  

 You may support the efforts to restore the traditional day of observance of Memorial Day back to 

May 30th.  

 Offering thanks to the veterans and appreciating the ultimate sacrifices of the soldiers to the 

bereaved families personally may help too.  

ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND AND THANKS FOR MAKING WRVM A PART OF IT. 

 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


